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Our Services 
Sunday 

Sunday School   9:45 AM 

Worship  11:00 AM 

Evening     6:30 PM 

Wednesday   
        Bible Study    6:30 PM 
 

Ministers 
Robert DeVolld 

Phone: 907-262-2822 -Home 

Email: Robert@kenaichristianchurch.org 
 

Bryan Copenhaver 

Phone: 907-260-4771 -Home 

Email: Bryan@kenaichristianchurch.org 

 

Youth Minister 
Adam Meyers 

907-953-0102  

Email: Adam@kenaichristianchurch.org 

 

Women’s Ministry 
 

Leslie Daniel 

Phone: 907-283-4559 

Email: Leslie@kenaichristianchurch.org 

 

Children’s Ministry 
 

Karlene Meyers 

Phone: 907-953-0101 

Email: Karlene@kenaichristianchurch.org 

 

 

KCC News is published monthly by 
 

Kenai Christian Church 

104 McKinley Street, Kenai AK 99611 

Phone: 907-283-4559 

  FAX: 907-283-4560    
 

Email: Office@kenaichristianchurch.org 

WEB: www.kenaichristianchurch.org 
 

Newsletter  
Jennifer Castillo 

Annie Peek 

 

Publishing 

Jean Widmayer, Chrystle Henderson 

Joy Winston, Louann Peery 

 

Kenai 
  Christian  
                        Church John 11:25 

Trunk-or-Treat 2017 

“Superheroes & Kid Shows” 

5:00pm-6:30pm 

October 31st 

Kenai Christian Church 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MANY volunteers are needed so please 
see Adam to sign up! 

mailto:bvcope@gci.net
mailto:bvcope@gci.net


I am the resurrection and the life. he who believes in Me will live, even though he dies, and whoever lives and believes in Me will never die.  

 
Friendship Mission is the only KCC supported mis-

sion that is local here on the Kenai Peninsula. 
Friendship Mission provides food, shelter and bible 
studies for homeless men in our community. The 
Friendship has seen nearly 500 men pass through 

the mission’s doors since it has opened. Some men 
have turned their lives over to Christ and are now 

productive members in the community as well as in 
the Kingdom of God. 

  
  On the 1st Friday of each month, KCC Mission 

Team sponsors a dinner at the Friendship Mission. 
All are welcome to join us. Sign up on the Menu List 

on the wall in the KCC foyer.   
 

 
Contact info: 

 
Skipper and Mary 

Anne Cowgill  

Mailing: PO Box 2634  

Physical:14639 Kenai 

Spur Hwy.  

Kenai, AK   99611  

t. 907-283-5277-  

office 953-0693 

gmaccowgill@yahoo.com 

Reflecting the Son 
 I’m always amazed to learn in scripture how per-
sonal our God is.  When you compare how approachable 
He is as opposed to how other gods throughout history 
are portrayed, you begin to see the true character of our 
Heavenly Father.  From the moment that God created 
humanity, He has pursued a very personal relationship 
with us that goes beyond book knowledge.  In fact it goes 
deeper than a relationship to a true fellowship with Him 
where our lives begin to reflect His purity, righteousness, 
and love. 

 I love to learn about how close Moses was in his 
fellowship with God: Exodus 33:11 “The Lord spoke with 
Moses face to face, just as a man speaks with his friend.”  
Let that sink in a little bit.  Moses was blessed to experi-
ence a bit of the Garden of Eden by talking with his best 
friend, God.  Can you imagine?  I often wonder what 
those conversations covered.  Did they share their con-
cerns with one another?  Did Moses get to see God’s 
smile?  I’m sure it was full of encouragement as well.  Re-
gardless, their conversations, though strategic and pur-
poseful, were definitely personal.  So how did this per-
sonal interaction affect Moses? 

 In scripture we learn that when Moses met with 
God, it didn’t just serve as a pep rally.  Instead, Moses 
knew for certain what God’s plans and desires were.  It 
helped shape Moses into the incredible leader that he 
was.  Then there’s this very interesting fact found in Exo-
dus 34:34-35 “After he (Moses) came out, he would tell 
the Israelites what he had been commanded, and the Is-
raelites would see that Moses’ face was radiant.”  After 
speaking directly to God, Moses’ face was literally glowing 
with the glory of Almighty Father!  It was so bright and 
different that Moses started to wear a veil on his face so 
as not to scare or disturb the Hebrews.  Moses reflected 
God’s perfect glory, His marvelous light. 

 And that is how we are to be.  As followers of Je-
sus Christ, we should be “reflecting the Son” as we spend 
regular time in communion, study and prayer.  Our faces 
should look different than the rest of the world so much 
that they would inquire of us why we look so “bright.”  So 
today, I challenge you to begin to reflect the Son in your 
life.  Know His purity, righteousness, and love so well that 
it radiates from all that you are.  Then give Him all the 
glory as others seek to know why you are different. 

 

Reflecting Him, 

-Adam 

 

Thanking God for the growth  

of His Kingdom 

 

Joining in Baptism: 

Anna Gozelski 

mailto:gmaccowgill@yahoo.com


COOKIE THEATER REHERSALS  
 

“Candy Cane Lane” is a children’s musical that teaches us the truth that God alone 

can satisfy our hungry hearts. 
 

Kenai Christian Church Children’s Ministry would like to let you know about a fun opportunity for your 

child.  This year we will be preparing a Christmas musical for Cookie Theater.  Candy Cane Lane is a musical 

open for any child in 1st-5th grade who would like to participate in this year’s Christmas program.  Elizabeth 

Ross will be directing. 
 

  Important Dates 
 

·         All Sunday Evenings Rehearsals from September 10 – December 10 

·         Saturday, December 9           Dress Rehearsal          10:00-12:00 

·         Sunday, December 10            Performance               6:30-7:30 

Congregational Thanksgiving Dinner 2017 

 We’re currently in the process of planning our Congregational Thanksgiving dinner for the evening of Wednesday November 22nd.   

Dinner service will begin at 5:45 pm.  Based on last year’s attendance, the staff is anticipating a turnout of approximately 200 people.  In order 

to effectively pull off a meal of this magnitude, we desperately need your help!  Below is a list of ways that you can get involved.  If you can 

assist in one or more of these areas, please indicate which ones (check box) and fill out the appropriate contact information.  Forms may be 

returned to Bryan Copenhaver personally or placed in his mail box near the coat room. 

If you can help meet the following needs     # needed 
 

__   Bake a pie(s) # of pies I will bring  _______      (variety encouraged)  25 
 

__   I will bring an 18-20 lb cooked turkey     10 
 

__   I will bring a punch bowl of broccoli salad       4 
 

__   I will bring a punch bowl of green salad (dressing included in salad)  6 
 

__   I will bring a punch bowl of Jell-O salad     4  
 

__   I will bring a turkey sized roasting pan of green bean casserole   4  
 

__   I will bring a turkey sized roasting pan of mashed potatoes   6 
 

__   I will bring a turkey sized roasting pan of stuffing    6 
 

__  I will bring a gallon of gravy       6 
 

__  I will bring a large bowl of cranberry sauce     2 
 

__  I will bring 2 dozen dinner rolls      5  
 

__   Assist in the kitchen the day of the meal 
 

__   Serve food to those who come through the line 
 

__   Clean up in the kitchen after the meal  
 

Name: _________________________________________________  

Phone:  _________________________________________________  

E-mail:   _________________________________________________ 

 

*If you sign up to bring a dish that evening, please prepare it at home and have it ready to serve by 5:30 pm so we can have it arranged on the 

tables ahead of time.  Our ovens will most likely be filled to capacity that evening, so please bring your dish hot and ready to serve.  Hot 

dishes will be stored in room 111 prior to service and cold dishes in room 110. 
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We are updating how we send 
our newsletters and we need  

    your help!   

 
 

 
BY MAIL— If you would like to continue getting the newsletter by mail, please update 
us by sending  your name and address by December 1st.   
 
EMAIL/ONLINE— If you would rather get the newsletter by email or view it online, let 
us know by sending your email or signing up at our website.  (Current email/online sub-

scribers will continue until they unsubscribe.) 
 

 
 

office@kenaichristianchurch.org  
 (907) 283-4559 

www.kenaichristianchurch.org 
 

Thank you for helping us stay up-to-date! 

 

“Congregational Thanksgiving Dinner“  
 

November 22nd  
@ 5:45pm 

 

This dinner will be in 
place of Soul Café  

and regular  
Evening Services. 

 
 

(Please see Bryan Copenhaver 
for more information) 


